Peter Cutting

The proposed changes to your Rules of Practice and Procedure are clearly seeking to cut the
public's voice out of their decision-making process, allowing for backdoor deals, impeding public
access to essential information, and consolidating some of the Commission's power in the
Executive Director, instead of the DRBC Commissioners.



